
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
OF THE  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF THE 

SOUTHERN HILLS COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
TO BE HELD 

August 25, 2020 AT 7:00 PM 
 
 
Public notice is hereby given that an email vote of the Board of Directors of the 
Southern Hills Community Improvement District will be held at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, 
August 25, 2020 to consider and act upon the following: 
 
New Business 
1. Discuss and approve the 2020 property tax rate(s) 
 
Other Business 
2. Any and all other matters that fall under the jurisdiction of the Board  

 
 
This email vote is closed to the public. 
 
Dated: August 17, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 


